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Brother Knights  

 
Another Wreath Sale has come and gone and we have done well.  I'll let you know how well 
when I get the report back from Gerry Sharkey; this year's Wreath Sale chairman.  The Wreath 
Sale is always a good time and we get to see people there that he haven't seen in a while (at 
least for me) people like Herb Foley and Joe Pilsl.  It's always great to see folks contributing no 
matter the event or the time! 
 
The SP7 has been turned in and that certainly exemplifies how much our Council actually 
does.  As for membership, welcome our 11th new Knight of the year, Richard Boone.  Richard 
is a St Bernadette's Parishioner and a graduate of Boy's Town in Nebraska.  If you haven't 
been to Boy's Town, you need to go.  Such a rich history and Richard is bringing it to the 
Knights...look for his own contribution to our Hog Roast on June 10

th
  and say HELLO.  We 

need just one more new member and one more person to become an insurance member to 
qualify for Star Council!  Truly an amazing accomplishment for our Council regardless of 
whether or not we are selected. 

 
We will vote on our new Officers at the next meeting in June.  The slate of Officers is on Page-
2 of this newsletter.  The installation of officers will occur July 24, 2016 in the upstairs hall at 
3:00 p.m. 
 
You will be seeing some changes around the hall in the next month or so.  First, we'll be 
getting a new alarm system at a significant cost savings to the Holding Company.  That work 
should be complete by July 1

st
.  Next, we'll be getting new LED lights to replace our sodium 

lamps in the upper parking lot and the lights on the poles in the back.  I'll keep you updated on 
the time of completion or you can contact other members of Pius Holding's board.  Speaking of 
the Pius Holding Board, we'd like to congratulate and welcome Tom Blosser to his appointment 
to the board for the next 2 years. Tom is also working for Pius as the rental manager and 
maintenance. 
 
That about rounds out my first year as your Grand Knight and phewwww what a busy year 
we've had!  I'd like to take this time to thank Bernie Lillig for all his hard work, constant 
reminders and patience as he's been working with me for this portion of the newsletter.  The 
newsletter is so well put together and informative.  Next time you see Bernie give him a big pat 
on the back and a THANK YOU.  And finally, come join us in our final Knight Year Event, the 

Hog Roast on Friday, June 10
th
 starting at 5:45 p.m.  Music and food for $10.00!  Look forward 

to seeing you there!!! 
 

Yours in Christ 

 
  

 
 

Yours in Christ 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 

 

Noda Scherer 
President 

                            
Dear Ladies: 

 

Our officers for the coming Fraternal Year are Noda 

Scherer- President, Mary Day-Vice President, Mary 

Strahan-Secretary and Jeanette Wood-Treasurer.  Thank 

you to the returning ladies and to Jeanette Wood, our new 

treasurer,for accepting the nominations. 

The men are hosting a Hog Roast at the Knights Hall on 

Friday June 10
th 

from 5:45 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.   We will be 

having a dessert table so ladies we will be calling you for 

your delicious desserts. 

Due to a crowded calendar and a busy month of May our 

Annual Spring Card Party has been changed to June 24
th

  

from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Tickets are $12.00.   Please call 

Joanne Ferdig at 816-769-0833 for reservations by Tuesday 

June 21
st
 . 

Please join us for our next meeting June 9
th

  at 7:30 p.m. 

As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

                                             

                                              
 
 

 
 
 

                                                  

  
 

                 
Grand Knight:   Mike Sweetland 
Deputy Grand Knight:   Jerry Kirchner 
Chancellor:    Bob Slusher 
Financial Secretary:  Tom Blosser 
Treasurer:    Tom Hall 
Warden:    Bill Uhmstead 
Inside Guard:   Ray Stockman 
Outside Guard:   Alfred De Souza  
Recorder:    Bob Wilson 
Advocate:    Jerry Snow 
1 Year Trustee:   Jim Allen 
2 Year Trustee:   Greg Marquardt 
3 Year Trustee:    TBA 

                                                
 
 

.  KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS 

 
June 10th  from 5:45 p.m. – 7:30 p.m 

Knights  OF Columbus Hall 
5101 Blue Ridge Cutoff 

Adults $10.00 per person 
$8:00 for  Seniors and KIDS UNDER 6 FREE 

Council 4962 
Slate of Officers 

  

Pitching 
For 

Priests 
On Father’s Day, June 19th, priests from the 
Archdiocese of Kansas City, Kansas will play priests 
from the diocese of Kansas City / St. Joseph in a 
charity softball game at T-Bones Stadium.  Catholic 
Radio Network will sponsor the game.  Each 
diocese vocation funds will benefit from ticket 
sales.  Cost is $10.00.  Tailgating at 1:30 p.m. and 
the game starts at 5:00 p.m. 
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Happy June 

Birthday 

Knights and Ladies 

Rosetta Boyd/06, Michael Davidson/27, Richard Doherty/05, 

Gisele Dube /13, Margaret Hall 16,  Steven Hendrix/07, 

Roger Hornbeck/01, Robert Mansell/14, David 

McManus/10, Dale Renkoski/22, Jutin Schuster/17, 

Marge Shultz 16,  Patsy Smith /13, Eric Zinser/18 

 
 

 
 

COUNCIL #4962 – RAYTOWN 
 POPE PIUS XII 

REMEMBERS 
 

 

Ralph Edward Puhr, 88 passed on September 
19, 2015 at Specialty Hospital in Kansas City, 
Missouri.  Visitation is at 9:00 a.m., Mass at 
10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, September 22 at St. 
Bernadette’s Catholic Church.  Ralph was a long 
time member of the Knights of Columbus 
Council 4962. 

Ralph Edward  
Puhr 

 

Michael J. 
Heydon 

One of Kansas City’s finest, Michael J. Heydon 
passed away on July 9, 2015.  Mike was born on 
January 10, 1951 in Kansas City.  He went on to 
marry his high school love, Kathleen Walsh.  
Mike experienced lifelong employment  across 
the Heating & Cooling industry most recently 
with A.B. May.  He was a member of the Knights 
of Columbus Council 4962. 

 

Howard D. 
Laughton 

Howard D. Laughton, 79, Kansas City, Missouri, 
passed on April 15.  He was a member of the 
Knights of Columbus Council 4962. 

 

Membership Anniversary Recognition 

Joined in June 
Patrick Arisman/94, Sean Arisman/94, Wayne 

Bolzenius/79, Kirt Grahl/09, Arthur Hoffinger/61, 

Alfred Kueser/47, Henry Michaels/93, Dan Morales/93, 

Rev. Christopher Myers/79, Thomas O’Brien/08, Mark 

Petersen/94 , Gerald Snow/99, Anthony Tedeschi/75  

Good of the Order 
 

Mike Jarrett - Pete Zeegers - Bob Slusher 
John Blosser - Harry Hernandez 

David Konecny - Lois Latz - Donne Lickteig 
John Neger - Peggy Neger - Jpoe Pilsl 

Patsy Smith - Jeanette Wood - Larry Kelly 
Janice Jarrett - Bill Orrick - Pete Zegers 

 
 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any additions or deletions 

 
 

 
  

 

Friday 

Game 

Night 
 

Second Friday of the Month at 7:00 p.m. 

in the lower hall.  All are welcome.  

Bring a snack to share. 

 
 



                 

 
 
 

 
 

Knights of Columbus 
Pope Pius XII Council 4962 
5101 Blue Ridge Cutoff 
Kansas City, Mo.  64133 

 

C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For June 

Date     Event 
 
02     Officers Meeting 
09     General Council and Auxiliary Meeting 
10     Hog Roast 
10     Game Night 
19     Father’s Day 
19     Pitching for Priests  
24     Annual Spring Card Party 
24     Newsletter Deadline 
 
 
 


